TO: Northeast Iowa Newspapers/Radio Stations

FROM: Ean Popenhagen, Clayton County Conservation Board

DATE: January 18, 2023
NEWS RELEASE—FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Motor Mill Memories
Saturday, February 25th, 1:00 PM
The Motor Mill Foundation of Clayton County invites you to attend their next Motor Mill Memories Event. This is an opportunity to share and listen to stories about the Motor Mill Historic Site. This event will be hosted in the Osborne Welcome Center on Saturday, February 25th at 1:00 P.M. 
For more information call the Clayton County Conservation Board at (563) 245-1516.
Osborne Nature Center is located on HWY 13 five miles south of Elkader. 29862 Osborne Rd. Elkader, IA 52043. 
For more information on events visit www.claytoncountyconservation.org.
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